
BREAKFAST SPECIALS
A T T H E B O U N D A R Y

BREAKFAST BAGEL
Avocado, smoked salmon, fried
eggs, mix leaves, cream cheese,
crispy hash brown and veal
sausage.

HEALTHY START
3 eggs white omelette, sautéed
spinach, sautéed mushrooms,
roasted vine tomatoes, toasted rye
bread and fresh fruit salad.

AVOCADO TOAST
Rustic bread, guacamole, soft
poached eggs, crispy hash brown
and sautéed mushrooms.

TURKISH EGGS
Two eggs soft poached, Greek
yoghurt, paprika, crispy veal
bacon, beef sausage, grilled
haloumi, marinated olives, sliced
cheese and rustic toast.

COMBO OF FRENCH
TOAST & PANCAKES
Almond & corn crusted French
toast, fresh berries, mascarpone
cream, mini blueberry pancakes,
nutella and maple syrup.

ENGLISH BREAKFAST
Two eggs any style, baked beans,
crispy hash brown, veal bacon,
beef sausage, roasted mushrooms,
grilled tomato and rustic toast.

EGGS BENEDICT
Buttered English muffin, veal bacon,
soft poached eggs, hollandaise
sauce, baked beans, veal sausage
and crispy hash brown.

BREAKFAST BURRITO
WITH THE BOUNDARY
POWER BOWL
Guacamole, tomato, veal bacon,
cheesy scrambled eggs and crispy
hash brown served with the power
bowl consists of Greek yoghurt,
dark chocolate, mix berries and
pistachio.

AVAILABLE DAILY!
Unlimited coffees and
orange juice!

AED 55 per dish
AED 70 per person
unlimited for 90 minutes


